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From: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 2:51 PM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: Modifications to EIS/BiOp timelines in monthly PM Updates


Attachments: ESA table Update Draft 04.04.19.docx; Untitled attachment 00263.html


I think this is to give time to share the BO with BOR.


Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


West Coast Region


NOAA Fisheries


Begin forwarded message:


From: "Klawitter, Ronald" <rklawitter@usbr.gov>


Date: April 12, 2019 at 2:41:24 PM PDT


To: Paul Souza <paul_souza@fws.gov>, Barry <barry.thom@noaa.gov>, "Conant, Ernest"


<econant@usbr.gov>


Cc: "Forsythe, Alicia" <aforsythe@usbr.gov>, Carter Brown <carter.brown@sol.doi.gov>


Subject: Modifications to EIS/BiOp timelines in monthly PM Updates


Paul, Ernest and Barry,


Tim Petty asked me to follow up on your request on yesterday's weekly update call regarding


Yolo Bypass Biop. Tim confirmed with CEQ that a two-week extension on the BiOp issuance


for Yolo Bypass is acceptable. I have attached the updated table for the monthly reporting


document.


Mid Pacific Region of Reclamation is also proposing a number of changes to the formatting as


well as the planned construction dates for the feasibility studies. Because of the major


modifications to the table, I wanted to share with all of you for your discussion. If you agree with


the changes, I would suggest providing a clean version of this table to the team on next week's


weekly update call to ensure there is adequate time for discussion and approval prior to the May


report to CEQ.


Please let me know if you have any questions. Paul, I will plan to follow up with you prior to


next week's meeting to verify how the table should be shared with DC leadership.


Thanks,


Ron


Ronald J. Klawitter

Advisor, Office of the Commissioner


Bureau of Reclamation
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